
Insurance Fraud Precaution Notice 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient Name] 

Address: [Insert Recipient Address] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

We are writing to inform you about the importance of vigilance when it comes to insurance 

fraud. As our valued policyholder, your safety and security are our top priorities. 

Insurance fraud can take many forms, including but not limited to: 

• Submitting false information or documents. 

• Exaggerating claims. 

• Staging accidents or injuries. 

To protect yourself and your policy, we recommend the following precautions: 

1. Always provide accurate and honest information. 

2. Closely review your insurance statements and claims. 

3. Report any suspicious activity to our office immediately. 

We appreciate your cooperation in helping us combat insurance fraud. Together, we can ensure 

that all claims are legitimate and that resources are utilized fairly. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact our 

office at [Insert Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Insurance Company] 


